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Dear Friends, 
 
We have not been able to minister to police in other countries because of the pandemic. 
Our ministry to police officers in the USA has continued and is being blessed by the Lord. 
We had one of our largest attendances at our Pueblo, Colorado lunch for law enforcement 
this month. One officer came up to me who is beginning to seek the Lord as a new 
believer. He asked me to pray for his wife who is not a believer.  
 
There continues to be a lot of hostility toward the police. At our lunch for Denver police this 
month, a Lieutenant who parked near the restaurant where we meet was approached by a 
hostile man who broke the mirror on his police car. He ended up getting arrested.  
 
In Colorado Springs officers have told me how they have to be more vigilant because of 
the hostility which only raises their stress level. These men and women in law enforcement 
need our prayers and encouragement. We are sharing the gospel with them and helping 
them to see that the hatred against them is really rebellion against God and those who He 
has put in authority.  
 
God has raised up our ministry to law enforcement officers in our country for such a time 
as this. As states put more restrictions on law enforcement, I have had 4 police chiefs tell 
me this month how it is making their job much more difficult. Pray that law and order will 
prevail in our country and God will raise up leaders who will support the police.  
 
In addition to ministry to police, Marlene and I are ministering to our neighbors and the 
people in the city of Manitou Springs where we now live. We go out witnessing to street 
people and others every week and share the gospel with many. The mission field is where 
there are lost people and our mission is to proclaim the gospel and make disciples.  
 
There is more openness to the gospel in our country now than I have seen before. The 
police are more interested in spiritual truth. People on the streets listen as we talk to them 
about Jesus. Jesus said, “But you will receive power when the Holy Spirit comes on you; 
and you will be my witnesses in Jerusalem, and in all Judea and Samaria, and to the ends 
of the earth.”  We cannot minister to police in other countries now because of Covid but we 
can proclaim the gospel and be witnesses here in our Jerusalem and Judea.  
 
Thank you for your prayers and financial support as we partner together to preach the 
gospel. God bless you. 
 
         Randy Green 
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